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Warren and Bonnie 
Warren started kindergarten this fall 
and he loves it.  He knows 
everyone's name at his school.  He 
likes his teachers and they like him.  
And why 
wouldn't they? 
 
Bonnie and 
Warren have fun 

playing together and they make 
the most of it.  Even a box 
becomes a plane and Bonnie gets 
to pilot! 
 

Bonnie thinks she is a great reader; 
who knows, maybe she is?  She does 
enjoy books.  She is talking more 
every day.  She says some very silly 
stuff. 
 
Warren is a good 
big brother to 

Bonnie.  He shares his toys and his 
time with her.  During the first snow 
this year, they went out and did 

some plowing and 
sledding with 
Chester (note the stuffed raccoon in 
the dump truck.) 
 

At Halloween, Bonnie took over 
being Tigger this year and Warren 
turned into a knight.  He called 
himself Alfred after a dragon that was 
turned into a knight. 

Summer Events 
Warren got a bike 
this spring and 
named it Menards 
The Great!  He has 
become quite the 

biker and it only took 1,963 crashes; some worse than 

others.  He has survived better than either pair of his 
glasses. 
 
Speaking of glasses, Bonnie went 
in to have her eyes checked and 
scored this fancy pair of shades.  
Her eyes tested OK at this point so 
no glasses for her.   
 
We all went down to Rice Park in 
St. Paul and took in a show by our 
good friend Dennis Warner.  The 
show was cut short due to "weather" issues; but we 

saw several friends at 
the show.  Warren had 
one of his favorite 
Dennis songs dedicated 
to him at the show.  
You have to like those 
home grown tomatoes. 
 

There was a big Knudson 
family reunion this summer as 
everyone was in the country at 
the same time!  Bonnie and her 
cousin Marit got to meet for the 
first time.  They make quite the 
cute pair. 
 
All the cousins were wrangled 
into the same place at about the 
same time where numerous pictures were taken.  This 
was the first time that all of these cousins were 
together.  Count 'em up, there are 19 (9 boys and 10 
girls.)  Oldest is Forrest and youngest is Bonnie. 
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July ushered in 
several great 
events.  We joined 
up with the rest of 
the Schwiegers at 
Grand View Lodge to celebrate some 
of them.  We celebrated BJ and ED's 

50th anniversary, Bonnie's 2nd birthday, and 
Christopher's 13th!  Bonnie and Christopher share a 
birth date but they aren't twins; nor are they the same 
age.  We did all of this with the newest addition to the 
family, Derek Kightlinger.  You may recognize the 
last name as that is now Roberta's. 

 
 
Warren and his Papa 
made it to the Nowthen 
Threshing Show again 
this year.  They spent 
just about the entire day 
walking around looking 
at some very old tractors 
and threshing machines 
in action.  In the 
blacksmith area, Warren showed off his tremendous 
strength by lifting one of the anvils. 

Duluth 
We took a three day weekend 
trip up to Duluth Minnesota.  
Warren wanted to watch the big 
ore ships come into port.  
Unfortunately none were 
scheduled when we could watch 
them. 
 
We stopped at the Duluth zoo on our way into town.  
Bonnie loved seeing the "teddy bears."  Barbara had 
been to this zoo before; none of the rest had.  It was a 

nice day for it.  The sun was 
out as was the cool air from 
Lake Superior. 
 
They have many things to see 
and do.  Bonnie thought the 

giant 
grizzly bear was a teddy.  
Then she took a ride on the 
Warren frog.  You just can't 
teach a kid how to make a face 
like that; he's a natural. 

The Tooth 
Warren has 

gotten to the age where his teeth 
aren't as good as they were when 
they first came in.  So they have 
started to fall out.  Since this picture, 
he has lost another. 

Cowgirl Bonnie 
Bonnie got several opportunities 
this summer to ride the pony at 
Grandma's house.  Aunt Rene was 
showing her the ropes.  Bonnie 
loves all the animals out at 
Grandma's. 
 

Mama and Papa 
Arthur and Barbara are doing well; trying to keep up 
with "The Kids" and all of their running around.  
Arthur is still working with the start-up company 
Adestinn.  He holds a high office in the company but 
as with most small companies, everyone does. 
 

Happy holidays to all! 
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